NEWSLETTER



Grove House Nursery School and Children's Centre

Important Dates...

The nursery will be closed for term time children from 15th—19th February for half term.

The nursery will be closed for all children on Monday 22nd February for a staff training day.

The last day of the Spring term is Wednesday 31st March for all children.

Please see our term dates calendar for full details.

Thank you to our families...

During these difficult times we are doing everything we can to keep the nursery open and safe for all of our families. We would like to say a big thank you to you all for your continued support at this time, and for baring with us through bubble closures and self isolations when they are necessary. To parents that have offered kind words of thanks, these are very much appreciated

by all the staff, who are giving their all to continue providing the best childcare and education to the children throughout this national lockdown.

LFD testing... We are pleased to say that from next week staff at Grove House will be taking part in weekly rapid testing for Covid19. The lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests, will be taken by staff each week to help detect asymptomatic cases of Covid19, which should help to reduce the risk of spreading the virus at nursery.

Keep in touch... It has been lovely to see all the pictures and stories that some of our families have shared on our Facebook page. It is very nice to see what you have all been doing at home. Please keep checking our Facebook page for ideas, updates, videos and online session opportunities.

Online story and rhyme times... Don't forget to join in with Jo's online story and rhyme sessions every Wednesday 1-1.30pm. Just email cc@grovehousecc.com to book a place.

Musical Horizans... Ealing Music Service are putting on a series of FREE music and movement sessions for children aged 3-4 years old this week and next. These sessions will involve making music, singing, movement, listening and responding. To find out more and to book a place please see the attached flyer, and visit: ealingmusicservice.com/early-years/musical-horizons/

Snow Days!

We were thrilled by the opportunities for play given to us by the snow last week!





The nursery gardens looked so different under a blanket of snow. We had lots of fun exploring outside!



